
From: Jane Wilkinson 
Sent: 29/07/2023 4:18:09 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2023/0976 

X 

Don't agree with the demolition of Flower Power and building of 53 dwellings. 

We do not need more residents in Warriewood. Roads, schools are busy enough. No 
infrastructure around Warriewood and North Narrabeen. Not even a footpath on Boondah 
Road yet! 

We need the garden centre and cafe to stay put. Should stay as a commercial building or 
transformed into a park with netball, basketball, tennis courts, swimming pool.... Or restaurant 
with a beer garden. The land needs to be utilised by local residents not more houses turning 
Warriewood into a ghetto. 

Jane Wilkinson 

Sent from my iPhone 
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